
Dear students,

We issued new dates of examinations from Biology and Genetics 2 (B80360) using the SIS. 
Exams will be held in the summer semester examination period in June, during holidays (in 
the second half of August), and in the preterm period in September (between 2nd and 15th). 
The number of terms issued is final and will not be subject of any change.

The date when the registration starts, as well as the last date when cancelling the registration 
is possible, is highlighted in SIS. Registration for the examination is possible without first 
obtaining the credit; however, for taking the exam, the credit is necessary, as well as previous 
passing  the  subjects  that  are  prerequisite  for  taking  the  examination  from  Biology  and 
Genetics. Registration of a student, who will not fulfill the prerequisites, will be cancelled 
before  the  exam,  during  a  regular  check  of  registered  students  by  staff  members  of  the 
Institute. The student will obtain an e-mail message informing him/her about the cancellation. 
The  student  is  not  losing  the  entitlement  of  examination  or  re-examination  by  such 
cancellation. 

The student who does not attend at the examination cannot enrol for another examination term 
without  the  subject  principal‘s  written  consent.  The  student  is  obliged  to  apologize  in  a 
written or e-mail form  with suitable explanation and evidence of the cause of the apology 
He/she will be informed about the acceptance of his/her apology. His/her registration for the 
exam will be cancelled when the apology is accepted. Subject principal may request further 
specification of the apology or its cause, if the apology is not considered sufficient.

A student can take an examination in a subject that he/she has enrolled for three times as a 
maximum,  i.e.  the  student  is  entitled  to  two  re-examinations.  No  extraordinary  re-
examinations  (Article  68,  Section  3(a)  of  the  Higher  Education  Act)  are  allowed.  The 
provision of first sentence does not imply that the student be entitled to a special  date of 
examination appointed for him/her personally, even if the student did not exhaust the allowed 
re-examinations in the frame of available dates of examinations. The last date of examinations 
must not be set later than on the day before the last day of enrolment session.

The examination from Biology and Genetics consists of a written part and an oral part. When 
the limit of the written part (10 correct answers out of 15) is satisfied, the oral part can follow. 
The student draws a triplet of questions, he/she is allowed a preparatory period of 15 to 20 
minutes,  and  proceeds  to  answering  the  questions  in  front  of  an  appointed  examiner. 
Examination  questions  and  recommended  literature  are  available  on  SIS  or  through  the 
Institute web page.
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